
 

Environmental Protection Operations Directorate 
Prairie & Northern Region                                         ECCC File: 4194-10-5/3295 

9250 49 Street                           

Edmonton, AB T6B1K5    CIAR Reference: 80140 

                                                                                                           

December 09, 2022 

 

via email at: Wajeeha.Siddiqui@iaac-aeic.gc.ca 

 

Wajeeha Siddiqui 

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 

1145-9700 Jasper Avenue 

Edmonton, AB. T5J 4C3 

 

Dear Wajeeha Siddiqui, 

  

Re: Lynn Lake Gold Project - Comments Requested on the Draft Environmental 

Assessment and Draft Potential EA Conditions  

 

Environment and Climate Change Canada (ECCC) has reviewed the Draft Environmental 
Assessment and Draft Potential EA Conditions for the above-noted Project as requested by the 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada’s November 7, 2022 letter. Our input attached is based 
on ECCC’s mandate in the context of the Species at Risk Act (SARA), the Migratory Birds 
Convention Act 1994 (MBCA), the Canadian Environmental Protection Act 1999 (CEPA) and 
the pollution prevention provisions s.36(3) the Fisheries Act (FA).  
 
Please contact Marcus Edino at  or  if you need more 
information. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Margaret Fairbairn 

A/Regional Director, Environmental Protection and Operations Directorate 

Prairie Northern Region  

 

Attachment #1: 2022_12_09_LLGP-ECCC_Comments_on_EA_Report 

Attachment #2: 2022_12_09_LLGP-ECCC_Comments_Potential_Conditions 

 

cc: Gayle Hatchard, A/Head, EA South, EPOD, ECCC 

Marcus Edino Environmental Assessment Officer, EA South, EPOD, ECCC 
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